
Walpole Cemetery Trustees Meeting Minutes 

July 26, 2023 

 

Present: Dale Woodward, Chair, Linda Edkins, John Sheldon 

 

The Trustees met with Ben Northcott of Fuzzy Brothers LLC. in the New 
Cemetery. Ben has offered to clear the tree line on the west-northwest line where 
the proposed Green section of the cemetery will be added. Ben and his company 
will clear out the brush and grade the area. After any needed tree work, seeding 
will be completed prior to the end of September. Once this section of work is 
completed, we will be able to establish the location of the new plots and road will 
be located. 

On Friday July 28, 2023, John Sheldon finished up the removal of 3 stump in 
the Drewsville Cemetery. The brush was removed, stumps ground up, chips 
removed, holes filled in with loam donated by Fuzzy Brothers LLC., raked and 
seeded. 

 

  

Respectfully Submitted,  

John Sheldon, Clerk 



 


